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Bourton-on-the-Water Parish Council 
Council Office, The George Moore Community Centre, 
Moore Road, Bourton-on-the-Water, Glos. GL54 2AZ 

Tel: 01451 820712 
Email: clerk@bourtononthewaterpc.org.uk 

1st July 2020 
OFFICIAL PARISH COUNCIL SURVEY 

Village Centre Covid-19 Social Distancing Measures 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

The Parish Council would welcome your feedback on a trial pedestrianisation scheme for part of the 
village High Street. The purpose of this temporary measure is to assist in the safe re-opening of the 
village centre by maintaining social distancing during the Covid-19 pandemic. The measures are being 
developed by Gloucestershire County Council and Cotswold District Council in liaison with the Parish 
Council. 
 

The proposed area (see attached map) would be from the Post Office corner to Hartwells ironmongers 
in the High Street.  No traffic would be allowed from the High Street over the Kingsbridge during the 
restricted times therefore local traffic would be sent over the Sherborne bridge. Moore Road would 
remain two way with traffic. Lansdowne is proposed for Local Bus access only from the Fosse Way. 
Local traffic within Lansdowne will be able to travel both ways and up Moore Road.  All other traffic from 
the A429 would be directed up the Fosse Way and to turn right at the lights into Station Road.  
 

The measures put in place will be monitored in respect of their effectiveness in achieving social 
distancing and in respect of their impact on the economy and general “health” of the village centre. 
Results of the monitoring will be taken into account when the monitoring period ends. Please be aware 
that the measures may remain in place either as is, or in a modified form until the Covid-19 threat has 
receded. 
 
The Parish Council would like to hear the views of the residents and the businesses within the village 
about the proposal by putting a tick in one of the boxes below. Please provide additional comments if you 
wish to. 
 
 

1. Put measures in place for 7 days a  week 11.00 am – 5pm, which will be reviewed no 
later than 30th September  

 
                        OR 
      

2. Not to make any changes and leave the village centre as it is 
 
If you would like to add any further comments then please fill in the section below or attach another sheet 
to this survey. 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
The Parish Council thank you for your time in completing this survey and your comments will be 
forwarded onto GCC and CDC for consideration. 
Please send the completed form back via email to: - admin@bourtononthewaterpc.org.uk or by hand into 
the post box at the side entrance at the GMCC or post to the address above. 
 
Name/Business Name …………………………………………………… Resident   Business  
 
Address …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Only Returns on this Form will be Included in the Survey.            Please return by 8th July 2020 
 

  


